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I am a nurse and lawyer here in Topeka, but | wouldn't have to be either to be greatly in
favor of this Bill It must pass because we are American citizens, to whom free will
decision making in all areas of our lives is presumed. This is most important in areas of the
1st Amendment which covers religion, speech, and assembly; but it is equally as important
in the area of medical treatment. That is so because some Americans have a religious
basis for refusing some types of treatment; but all Americans have the right to decide for
themselves treatments they wish they-and their children-to undergo, and those they do
not.

In making these decisions we have no obligation whatever to obey the decisions of
"medical professionals” who have recently used their positions to coerce We-The-People
into-for example, “getting the jab", the Covid vaccinations and [limitless] boosters. We
watched in growing horror and righteous anger as "gov't doctors" continued to recommend
such, notwithstanding the immediate widespread reporting of grave and life-threatening
side effects. We watched as Fauci continued to pretend expertise in this area, then upon
being outed as a gov't tool, reluctantly admit his "efrors" in re: Masking, quarantining, and
isolation of the general public. Those like myself who have seen him before were by no
means surprised; those to whom he was new didn't take long to view him and his
pronouncements with at best reservation and at worst outright rejection. Simultaneously
we watched as enormous numbers of good doctors were prevented from coming forward
and condemning all of the above. Medical science formerly welcomed a debate. Inthe
new age of corrupt doctors and every state's so-called "Boards of Healing Arts" working to
suppress "misinformation” by threatening the very licenses of our trusted doctors, we
savvy Americans soon got the picture. We will not allow administrators to force us to
violate our own common sense, and we really will not allow them to "treat" our children
w/0 our consent.
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